



Summerbridge Primary School


17th January 2025

14 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


16 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


14 Feb - Break up


24 Feb - Training 
Day


25 Feb - Children 
return and Young 
Voices

This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Ancient Civilisations’

Don’t 
forget its 

swimming for 
Willow Class 
on Monday!

For a number of years our children have had access to Times 
Table Rockstars, Numbots and Reading Plus.  These are all online 
resources which are accessible for all and make a huge difference 
to our children’s reading and multiplication ability.  We have not 

made enough use of these resources in the past and I am asking 
you to encourage your children to spend time every day on these fun, yet 
educational platforms.  Regular use of them really does make a difference in 
a child-friendly and effective way. Thank you!

Parents’ Evening  Thank you to all those parents who attended Parents Evening 
this week.  I hope you found the meetings useful.

Six of our children from across 
the federation were lucky 
enough to get onto the pitch at 
Elland Road at the weekend!  
How exciting for them!

And finally…We are aware that more and more children are having doctors appointments during 
school hours.  I know it is difficult, but please if at all possible can you try and get appointments 
outside of school hours to avoid disruption to the children’s learning.  If you do have an appointment 
in school hours please email a copy of the appointment to the school office so we can add it to the 
school attendance records.  Thank you.

Please note a change to our Parent Pop Ins and Sharing Assemblies.  They will be as follows this 
term:  Sharing Assembly is on the 11th March and a Parent Pop In is on the 1st April.  Thank you.


